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Moldavia – Ukraine 

Christmas gifts 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters!  
 

Since 2006, SB Foundation has sent Christ-

mas gifts to children in Moldova every year, 

and this year is no exception. Since Russia's 

war against Ukraine began, there are now 

many Ukrainian refugee children in Moldova 

who will also receive part of this year's ship-

ment. The Christmas gifts mainly consist of 

various stuffed animals. Although they do not 

weigh much individually, the total weight 

amounts to 17 kg. 
 

The pictures were taken on December 5th, 

when the wrapping took place. The following 

day, the three packages were transported with 

help of a hand truck to the PostNord office at 

Östermalmstorg in Stockholm, where they 

were handed in and assigned individual 

tracking numbers. Thanks to these numbers, each 

shipment can be tracked digitally. So, we can see that 

the packages were first transported to Segeltorp and 

then to Malmö’s parcel terminal, where they were 

processed and cleared by customs. They should arrive 

before Christmas. Exciting! 

 

 
 

WARM CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEAR 

GREETINGS 

To all the friends of the Foundation! 
 

From SB Foundation via us on the Board, 

Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger 
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